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Falls City Council to Hold Hearing on Street Plan 
 (KLZA) -- The Falls City Council will conduct at public hearing on the One and Six Year Street
plan presented b Olsson Associates when they meet Tuesday night at 6 p-m at City Hall.  The
Council is expected to take action on the plan following the hearing. 

Richardson County Emergency Management Director Brian Dixon will meet with the Council and
Kevin Burnison with Southeast Nebraska Development District will meet with Council members to
discuss a Community Development Block Grant for Downtown Revitalization. 

Falls City Chamber – Main Street Executive Director David Branch will meet with the Council to
request funding, the annual automatic liquor license renewals will be discussed and there is
discussion on requesting the state to allow more than 12 events with alcohol at Prichard Auditorium
in a year.

A labor agreement with the IUOE Union will also be discussed during the meeting.  
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